
April 3, 1939.

Robert M. Lester, Esq., 
Assistant to the President, 
Carnegie Corporation,
522 Fifth Avenue,
Few York City.

De-r r. Lester,

I m directed by the Library Committee 
to express, through you, to the Executive Committee 
of the Carnegie Corporation, its sincere appreciation 
of the grant of #10,000. (from the special fund appli­
cable elsewhere than in the U. S.A. ) for the maintenance 
of the McGill University Library School for the session 
1925-30, and of an additional f1,500. for the develop­
ment of its extension courses.

As our fiscal year begins on June 1st, the 
Bursar suggests that as soon thereafter as convenient 
to you would be an appropriate date for the oayment, 
and that he is quite satisfied to leave the manner to 
your own judgment.

« x 3ay 1 take thls opportunity of expressing 
agrin to the Executive Committee, both on behalf of 
the Library School and on my own part, our very deep 
appreciation of the opportunity which Is thus being 
afforded for the development of library training and 
for improving the general library situation in Canada.

Faithfully yours,

University Librarian.
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